
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sainsbury’s School Games Award 
We are very proud that we have been awarded the  

Sainsbury School Games  

Bronze Award for 2014/15  

for all our contributions to PE, Sport and 

Games for last year. The PE premium has made 

a huge difference to us and PE teaching, 

competition and participation at Belton has gone 

(and goes from strength to strength). 
 

Plans for the future 
On Thursday we had a visit from a surveyor from 
Leicestershire Council.  He came to look at our 
plans for an extension to our school in preparation 
for when we have Year 6 in school. 
 

Lego League Tournament at 

Loughborough University 

 

 

 

 

 

Five members of our school were thrilled to 

take part in the First Lego League Tournament 

at Loughborough University on Saturday 9th 

January with Mrs Cobbin.  We were the 

youngest team in the competition and were 

delighted to be awarded our first Lego League 

Cup for showing great spirit! 

‘I think the best bit was looking from the 
balcony and watching the competition.  The 

different teams used their robots to move and 
knock things over and score points.’ 

‘My favourite was watching the other robot’s 
doing their jobs and making the robot do the 

jobs I told it to do.’ 

 ‘My best bit about the Lego Competition was 
that we got to see the other teams competing in 

the arena.’ 

‘My favourite bit was when we were in a room 
and two robot technicians were talking to us and 

there were Lego models in the room and we 
accidentally knocked them over. 

It was funny.’ 

 

 

‘The best part of the Lego Competition was 

getting the prizes and seeing all of the 

different robots.’ 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Potential Plus UK 
A parent workshop is being held at Sutton 
Bonnington Primary School from 2.30pm-4pm on 
Saturday 16th January.  This is for those children 
with high learning potential and if you think this is 
something you may be interested in for your child 
check out the website. Booking is online at 
www.potentialplusuk.org/events.aspx  
The cost will be £10.   
 

Visit by the High Sheriff 

On Wednesday 20th January the High Sheriff 

will be visiting our school.  He is visiting with 

Mrs Trounson for Diosing to listen to our KS2 

pupils sing!  
 

Clubs 
Our lunchtime and afterschool clubs have 

started this week.  Please talk to your child to 

see if they would like to attend any of the 

clubs. There are still some places available in 

drawing club, multi sports club and 

Soccerstars.uk football club 
 

Census day 
 

 
 

 
It’s our school census day at school on 

Thursday 21st January. We will pay for a 
school lunch for all children on this day.  

Please let the school office know if your child 
does NOT want a school lunch and would 
prefer to bring a packed lunch on this day. 

 

Census  Day Menu 
Sausage and Chips with Peas or 

Beans 
Ice Cream 

 
There will be vegetarian sausages for our 

vegetarians. 
 

JRSOs 
We have 2 new Junior Road Safety officers 

Chloe and Mackenzie who will be running the 

after school club on Wednesdays for Year R, 

Year 1 and Year 2 children. They are planning 

exciting activities for the club and plan to help 

with initiatives for walking to school in the 

near future. 
 

http://www.potentialplusuk.org/events.aspx

